
P.O. Box 256 Pine Valley, CA  91962 

  Ministries 
 

February 15, 2023 

 

Dear Family & Friends, 
 

We wanted to send out a quick note before we 

hit the road to Valley State Prison in 

Chowchilla, CA. 

 

We will be participating in a Kairos Weekend 

from Feb. 17-20, 2023. 

 

Pray that the men (approximately 35) will be 

prepared by the Lord to hear that God loves 

them, they are forgiven, they need to forgive, 

and that God considers them valuable to Him. 

 

If the song “Holy Ground” comes to your mind this weekend, sing it out loud. That 

will remind you that we on the team will be ministering on “holy ground” inside that 

prison. WHEN GOD DOES A WORK IN THE HEART OF A MAN, TO GOD – THAT 

IS HOLY GROUND. 

 

Thanks for your prayers for our health. We are both healing up from urinary 

surgery (Bruce) and cataract surgery (Liz). 

 

Pray that we will be clear, honest, and vulnerable as we share what God can do in a 

life that chooses to follow Him. 

 

On the Move, 

 

Bruce & Liz Leary 
 

       Bruce & Liz Leary 
                           
       (619) 990-9030 Call or text Bruce 
       (619) 990-9066 Call or text Liz 
       Bruce.leary@gmail.com 
       Kairos11liz@gmail.com 
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